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January 2024 

 

Year 6 SATs Boosters   

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers of Year 6 pupils,  

 

Every year the Year 6 team put on booster sessions to help prepare the children for SATs. These sessions are designed 

to recap and revise previously taught learning and plug any gaps that were missed during COVID-19. Lots of members 

of the team have kindly offered to help run these sessions as they will be on-hand during the week of SATS (13th- 16th 

May 2024).  

 

These sessions will run on a Thursday each week, and will begin on Thursday 18th January from 3pm- 3:45pm. They 

will run weekly until the week of SATs. Children are welcome to bring a snack along to the session.  

 

Whilst we encourage all children to engage in these sessions, please be assured that we will still continue supporting 

them in school as we begin preparations in the new year.  

 

Please complete the form below and return it to your child’s class teacher by Tuesday 16th January 2024.  

 

 

Many thanks,  

 

The Year 6 Team 

 

 

 

 ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 

I can confirm that my child _______________________________________________ will/won’t be attending the Year 

6 Booster sessions every Thursday.  

 

Parents/guardians name: _____________________________________ 

 

Date: _______________________________________ 
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